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Nabnasset School – 99 Plain Road – Westford, MA  01886

Susan DuBois, Principal     Carolyn Jerzylo, Assistant Principal
Principal News 



Punxsutawney Phil emerged from his burrow Saturday morning and did not see his shadow, predicting an early spring.  Don’t get too excited, in the past decade, the famous ground hog has predicted a longer winter seven times and an early spring three times. He was only right about 40% of the time.  
Last month Mrs. Loughman and Mrs. Whitehead worked with second grade and multi-age classes on the annual Nabnasset Mock Caldecott Award project.  They read and discussed nine books with each class.  Afterwards, the seven classes voted for their favorite book.  During the community meeting on Friday, Mrs. Loughman announced the majority of students picked Hello Lighthouse by Sophie Blackall.  This was the actual 2019 Caldecott Medal winner!  The book Drawn Together by Minh Le was a close second for Nab students.  
The Caldecott Medal was named in honor of nineteenth-century English illustrator Randolph Caldecott. It is awarded annually by the Association for Library Service to Children, a division of the American Library Association, to the artist of the most distinguished American picture book for children. 

We have partnered with Safe Routes to School to promote walking.  On February 11th we will have a Winter Walk Day during recess.  Staff members will walk with students around the building.  The Safe Routes to School website explains the following:
“Walking is one of the simplest, most effective, and most affordable strategies for kids and adults to build physical activity into their lives. One mile of walking translates to 2/3 of the recommended 60 minutes of physical activity each day.  The benefits of walking extend beyond health. Studies show that there are links between physical activity and academic achievement.”
Upcoming Events
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February 6
100th Day of School

Early Release -12:20PM for Professional Development

February 7
PTO Meeting – 3:30PM
February 11
Kindergarten Math & Science Night – 6:15PM

February 12
Field Day Meeting – 8:00AM
February 15
Food Pantry Collection/Spirit Day


Final Collection Day for Smiles for Hope

February 18 – 22  Vacation Week
February 25
Star Reader Program Begins

February 26
Advisory Council Meeting – 4:30PM
Please be aware that an events calendar is posted on the Nabnasset School website.
PTO Update
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· Kindergarten Math & Science Night is on Monday, February 11th at 6:15PM.  Thank you to  

Mr. Bohanek for facilitating the evening.  Please let us know if you can help set up or clean up.

· Please join us at our next meeting on Thursday, February 7th at 3:30PM.   
· Last month we received a Box Top check for $891.70.  So far this school year we have collected 7,109 coupons.  Our Box Top thermometer is slowly climbing to our goal of 21,000.  Please help us out by looking for the tiny coupons on your cereal, tissue, and many other items.  Every month the class that collects the most coupons earns an extra recess with Mrs. DuBois.  
· The Shoebox Recycling initiative continues.  Please send in gently used shoes.  We earn up to fifty cents per pound as we help others.  Consider connecting with the SoulMate by putting a note in a shoe.  Perhaps you will make a connection with someone on the other side of the world.  
· During the first round of mini grants (December/January), 5 proposals were reviewed and approved:

· Binding machine and coils - $171.11
· Digital Citizenship online course - $200.00

· Blocks and blueprints learning center - $109.09

· Mindfulness materials (Hoberman sphere, 6 sets of headphones and 3 CD players) - $191.64

· Two eight drawer rolling carts - $150.00
Compassion Project
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We are collecting brand new books for the Brigham Baby Academy at the Brigham and Women’s Hospital NICU in Boston.  The donations will allow parents to read to their babies and take a few books home.  We will collect until March 15th.  
Communication


Please be sure that you are staying connected, informed, and part of your child’s learning experience.   Check out updates and pictures on Facebook (Nabnasset Elementary School) and Twitter (@NabSchool).  Additional information can be found on the Nabnasset website.  
Spread the Word
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Kindergarten and First Grade registration (for those currently enrolled in a private kindergarten) for the 2018-2019 school year will be on Monday, March 4th from 6:00-8:00PM and Tuesday, March 5th from 9:00-noon.  Registration will take place in all three schools.  Parents must register at the district school with the following information:

· Birth certificate

· Proof of residency (3 pieces of current documentation as outlined on the district website)

· Proof of medical examination, immunization records, and a lead test

The WPS policy states, “A child who is 5, on or before September 1st, is eligible to enter kindergarten.”  “A child who is 6, on or before September 1st, is eligible to enter first grade.” Please plan to spend 30 minutes completing paperwork, and meeting with different staff members to review paperwork.  

